Good afternoon, 

I hope you are well. 

We’re committed to providing reliable and resilient sewerage and water services to you and four million other residents in our region. That’s why we’re planning a project to upgrade your local pipe network.

We’re currently in the design stages of this project and hope to start the work in September 2024, before we begin, we need to carry out some trial holes in various locations. These investigative digs will help us understand the ground conditions and expose any existing underground utilities we’re not already aware of. The results from this work will help us decide the best technique to install the pipe. This investigation work will take place on 02 April 2024 for two weeks.

From 29 April for one week, we need to complete some archaeological investigation in fields opposite Wilburton Road to make sure we don’t disturb anything important when we install the new pipe.

While we aim to reduce disruption to pedestrians and traffic as much as we can, our top priority will always be the safety of our staff and the public. This means that we’ll need traffic lights in place on Wilburton Road from 03 to 08 April and on Station Road from 04 to 08 April 2024.

After we complete this initial investigation work, we’ll know more about what’s underground. This will enable us to finalise our design and plan our work. Once we’ve done this, we’ll be in touch to let you know our plans.

If you have any questions about this work or would like to meet with us to discuss it, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Kind Regards, 

[image: led_portrait_colour]Becky Housden
Senior Customer Experience Coordinator
Mobile: 07801 662998 
Advance notice of leave – 24 May 2024 until 02 December 2024 (Sabbatical)
 
Anglian Water @one Alliance
Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire, PE3 6WT
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--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*---
The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be 
legally privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this 
message, or its contents, is strictly prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water. 
It is intended only for the person named as addressee. 
Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of 
this message, and does not authorise any contract to be made using the Internet.
If you have received this message in error, please immediately return it to the 
sender at the above address and delete it from your computer.
Anglian Water Services Limited
Registered Office: Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU 
Registered in England No 2366656
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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Want to compliment one of our team?

Every day we strive to deliver a great service, and make sure our customers
are happy with the work we do. So, if you’d like compliment one (or more) of
our people, we'd love to hear from you. It’s quick and easy to do,

and we’ll make sure the person sees it too. Click here.




